

50 The Octagon, PO Box 5045, Moray Place Dunedin 9058, New Zealand Telephone: 03 4774000, Fax: 03 4743488 Email: dcc@dcc.govt.nz

www.dunedin.govt.nz

16 November 2018

Nikki Preston nikki.preston@nzherald.co.nz

Dear Ms Preston

## Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA) Request

I am writing in response to your official information request dated 1 November 2018 regarding a list of elected members, since elected in 2016, who have had formal complaints made about them, the date of the complaint, an explanation of what the complaint was about, who made the complaint and what action was taken.

I advise that no formal complaints i.e. complaints made under the code of conduct complaints process, have been made against elected members since they were elected in 2016.

Yours faithfully

Rebecca Murray

**Governance Support Officer**